
 

Joyce Tenney

 

Please consider volunteering for a NASIG committee!   

 

The link to the Volunteer Application can be found in 

the center of the page at 

http://www.nasig.org/about_committees.cfm

that is a list of all committees, descriptions of each 

committee can be found when you link to them. 

 

Please remember that we are still 100% a volunteer 

organization.  ALL of the work that we accomplish each 

year is carried out by members who volunteer to serve 

on committees and the volunteers you elect to serve as 

members of the executive board.  One of the duties of 

the vice president/president-elect is to solicit 
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If you’ve never served on a NASIG committee, or if you 

have but you took a break, please consider submitting a 

volunteer application.  It’s a great way to meet other 

members and to learn more about NASIG! 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Joyce Tenney 
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